
 

     HAPPY NEW YEAR, LET’S GET READY FOR ANOTHER 

GREAT SEASON. 

 As we head into the new season I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone involved 

with the junior section for their efforts last year. Without you we could not run such a successful 

youth programme.  

 Indoor training starts on Saturday 2nd February at Sudbury Upper School. 10 - 11 for under eleven 

and 11 - 12 for under fifteen. (£3 per session) This runs for 10 weeks. 

 We will be running the All-stars cricket again for 5 to 8 year olds. When you sign up for this via the 

E.C.B. website www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars , please don’t forget, that you will also need to fill in a 

Sudbury Cricket Club membership form. This membership form can be downloaded from our 

website. 

 After 3 years in the Junior Suffolk leagues we have decided to go back to the North Essex leagues 

for a number of reasons i.e. playing formats, travelling times, administration. 

 We will again be running under 9, under 11, under 13, under15 and under 19 teams. Also there will 

be more opportunities for juniors to play senior cricket, with the introduction of league cricket on 

Sundays, as well as four senior teams looking to give youth a chance. 

 We are still looking for managers for the under 11 and under 13 teams. Without managers we will 

not be able to run the teams. If you fancy a go and would like to find out more, don’t hesitate to give 

me a call. 

 Again this year we are delighted to say our junior sponsor and partner is Gosfield School.  

 If you have any questions, thoughts, ideas or problems over the coming season please don’t hesitate 

to contact me on 07885 628508 or piperinski@aol.com once again thank you for your support. 

       Phil Halliday: Junior Head Coach. 
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